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 17th October 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 3 Greek Day 

 

During the second part of the Autumn Term Year 3 will be learning about the Ancient Greeks and 

their impact on modern life. To tie with this topic, on Friday 8th November there will be a Greek 

Workshop at school all day for the Year 3 pupils. It would be great if your child could dress up for 

this. This could be a robe (an old sheet) or an adult size plain white t-shirt, with a belt or cord to 

tie around their waist. However if they do not wish to dress up they will need to wear school 

uniform as usual. 

 

The Greek Workshop, delivered by Sir Teachalot ( an Ancient Greek visitor) will include learning 

about the lives of the rich and poor, the lives of men and women, the lives of children, slavery, The 

Greeks at war, Sparta and Athens, Democracy, Greek Myths and the Olympics. It promises to be a 

fun and exciting day with lots of hands on learning. 

 

You are invited to contribute £6.75 per pupil, £5.00 for those who have provided proof that they 

are in receipt of Income Support, Income based Jobseekers Allowance, Income related Employment 

& Support, or some Child Tax Credits (not Working Tax Credits).  The contribution is voluntary.  I 

must, however, tell you that as the school could not bear any of the cost of the workshop without 

reducing its ability to provide all the books and materials that are essential for its curricular needs, 

the workshop will not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.  If you 

are unable to contribute you are invited to contact Mrs Kidd in confidence so that suitable 

arrangements can be made to cover the cost of your child’s participation. 

 

Please return your voluntary contribution fee by Wednesday 6th November in a named envelope. If 

you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher in the first instance. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

S Andrews            A Orrock 
Mrs S. Andrews                   Mrs A. Orrock 

Year 3 Leaders   

 


